
 

 

  
 

Ref: OAWLC_4 

Date 15 June 2021 

 

To whom this may concern,  

 

I am writing to you to provide you with my backing for Community Asset Transfer by 
Matthew Byers of Orkney Weightlifting Club. Orkney Weightlifting Club as a 
company provides a unique service to children within Orkney Area, allowing them to 
take their sporting abilities to the next level. Matthew and his team have been a 
massive asset to the sport of Weightlifting within their area for some time and they 
continue to prove themselves with the calibre of athletes they continue to mould.  

 

Orkney currently allow abled body athletes access to Weightlifting but they would like 
to allow disabled athletes to take part in Para-Powerlifting, this for BWL as an 
organisation only strengthens our backing to Matthew in his pursuit of achieving a 
Community Asset Transfer. I would like to stress my backing for you to approve this 
proposal and allow Matthew and his team to continue growing. 

 

Thank you for your time,  

 

Best Wishes 

 

Tom Wilkinson 

Workforce Development Manager  

m 07587034793 e tom.wilkinson@britishweightlifting.org   

 

1st Floor Office Suite, St Ann’s Mill, Kirkstall Road, Leeds, West Yorkshire, LS5 3AE 
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